Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/31/2024 2:43:54 AM

First name: Patrick

Last name: O&amp;#39;Leary

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Please do not ban the use of slings, ice screws, and other safety equipment from being left behind.
This will reduce safety in climbing and instead of pieces of equipment across the wilderness there will be an
increase in rescue scenarios at best and corpses at worst. This is a bad change and would not reflect the desire
of many of us that enjoy our time in the wilderness.



